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Kawana Hospital & Health Precinct ‘Ripple Effects’ Feedback Forum 

Date: 31 July, 2013 

Venue:  Sustainability Discovery Centre Sunshine Coast TAFE, 34 Lady Musgrave Drive Mountain 
Creek   

Meeting Opens: 2:15 pm – 5.30 pm 

Forum Program 

 

2.00 pm   Registration  

2.15 pm   Welcome and Forum Introduction:  Ms Sandy Zubrinich, Chair SCBC and Forum Facilitator 

2.20 pm  Update on University Private Hospital:  Ms Kimberley Pierce, CEO Sunshine Coast University Private 
Hospital 

2.40 pm  Update on the SARC – Education Partners perspective:  Prof. Mike Hefferan, USC 

2.55 pm Workforce Development:   Ms. Leeza Boyce, Institute Director Sunshine Coast TAFE and Mr. Kris 
McCue, Local Employment Coordinator 

3.15 pm Experiencing the ‘Ripple Effect’: 

 Mr. Mark Buckle, Lend Lease 

 Ms. Melanie Jacobson,  Kawana Chamber of Commerce 

 Mr. Brad Moses, General Manager Shadforths 

 

3.45 pm Update on the progress of the University Public Hospital and SARC – Health perspective:  Mr Kevin 
Hegarty, CEO Sunshine Coast Hospital & Health Services  

4.00 pm Update and future plans:  Mr. Mark McMahon, Stockland 

4.10 pm  Health Hub Action Plan:  Mr. Craig Matheson 

 Progress against the action plan 

 Linkage to the Economic Dev Strategy 2013-2031 

 Implementation management post 12 month action plan. 

 Questions from the floor 

 

5.00 pm Pulse check and forum conclusion:  Are we on track – Mayor Jamieson. 

5.15 – 6.00 pm Drinks and close 

http://www.sunshinecoast.tafe.qld.gov.au

